
PROJECT INFORMATION: 
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com / TW

Questions / Email updates: 
Call (858) 549-RAIL (7245) or email  
LOSSANRAIL@keepsandiegomoving.com

Traducción al español disponible a solicitud.

SANDAG will be making street improvements on Kurtz Street, installing a new asphalt curb 
and fencing along the street adjacent to the railroad right-of-way.

There will be asphalt curb installation work on August 29 – 30 that will require lane closures 
and parking restrictions on Kurtz Street between Noell and Couts Streets. 

In September, there will be intermittent parking restrictions on Kurtz Street as crews install 
fencing. This work will require parking closures. Crews will minimize the impacted areas as 
much as possible.

Thank you in advance for your patience as we work to improve and upgrade the coastal rail 
corridor and nearby areas.

DATES: Weekdays, August 29 through September 27
TIME: 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.

OFFICIAL RAIL CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
TEMPORARY PARKING RESTRICTIONS ON KURTZ STREET


